
 

December 8, 2021 

Matt Tiller, Remediation Manager 
Georgia-Pacific 
133 Peachtree Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Re: Request for Deadline Extension – Draft RI Work Plan 

Dear Matt Tiller: 

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received a formal request (dated 
December 1, 2021) from Georgia-Pacific (GP) for an extension of the December 10, 2021 
deadline for the submission of the draft Remedial Investigation (RI) Work Plan and SAP/QAPP, 
as required by Agreed Order No. DE 18201. GP requested the schedule extension to allow for 
the inclusion of the Camas Business Center into the draft RI Work Plan. 

Based on the information submitted, Ecology believes there exists good cause for granting an 
extension. Ecology hereby extends the deadline for submission of the RI Work Plan and 
SAP/QAPP required by Order No. 18201 to January 7, 2022. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 407-7563 or 
shingo.yamazaki@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Shingo Yamazaki 
Industrial Section 
Solid Waste Management Program 


